Letters of Support – Batch 3

For the purposes of consolidating digitized materials the following is a summary list of endorsements followed by the actual documents received.

Item #	Name (Title)	Date
3-a	Salisbury Affordable Housing Commission	April 1, 2024

Date Created: April 1, 2024



April 1, 2024

Dear Chairman Klemens,

We wanted to thank the Planning & Zoning Commission for the way you have provided the townspeople of Salisbury the opportunity to learn about the Dresser Woods development and to ask questions through the public hearing process. It is vitally important that neighbors and other stakeholders have the opportunity to ask questions and express their concerns about this development so that the Salisbury Housing Committee can respond to these concerns.

We have listened to the public hearings and believe that the Salisbury Housing Committee and their team have done a great job responding to questions and addressing the concerns that were raised. The Salisbury Affordable Housing Commission hopes that the Salisbury Planning & Zoning Commission will approve this well-designed development that will benefit our town and help us meet the goals in our town's adopted Affordable Housing Plan.

We are grateful for the Commission's careful consideration of this proposal.

Respectfully submitted,

Jennifer Kronholm Clark, Chair Abeth Slotnick, Vice Chair Jim Dresser Vivian Garfein Pat Hackett Jon Higgins Mary Close Oppenheimer Lee Sullivan Katie White SAHC Commission Members

Jennifer
Kronholm Clark,
Chair
Abeth Slotnick,
Vice Chair
Jim Dresser
Vivian Garfein
Pat Hackett
Jon Higgins
Mary Close
Oppenheimer
Lee Sullivan
Katie White